
 
 

 

 

We are very happy to inform that our student team - 

Runtime terror consisting of following third year students 

from Information Technology department won 1st prize in 

their PS and came 4th overall out of all the teams at 

“Frontend Hackathon - Blossoms, Bubbles and Bytes" 

organized by WIE- IEEE Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan's Sardar 

Patel Institute of Technology, Andheri on the 08th March, 

2025. 

 

Name of the students: 

Riya Gala, Prisha Desai and Nivi Bokadia. 

 
 

Congratulations and best wishes to all. 
 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
          (Principal) 


